
 

 

Welcome to our enthusiast event. 
We hope you enjoy your day with us. 

 

We know some of you enjoy leaning out of the window, taking video footage and 

listening to locomotives running etc. Unfortunately, due to recent fatal incidents on 

the national network, this practice is being actively discouraged and monitored by the 

Office of Rail & Road (ORR). 

 

If anyone is witnessed carrying out unsafe behaviour, it will affect not just the ELR but 

all Heritage Railways, with the likely result in more stringent measures being insisted 

upon by the ORR, such as window bars being fitted to our coaches. We want and 

need your help to avoid this from happening! 

 

To make certain that these events continue to be safe and nobody puts themselves 

or anyone else at risk whilst attending, we politely ask that you adhere to the 

following safety instructions.  

 

• DO NOT LEAN OUT OF THE WINDOWS 

• DO NOT WAVE ARMS OUT OF THE WINDOWS 

• BEHAVE RESPONSIBLY AND WITH RESPECT 

• DO NOT OPEN TRAIN DOORS WHILST THE TRAIN IS IN 

MOTION 

• BEWARE OF THE GAP BETWEEN THE TRAIN AND THE 

PLATFORM 

• AT ALL STATIONS, PLEASE ENSURE THAT THE DOOR YOU 

ARE TRYING TO EXIT FROM IS FULLY ON THE PLATFORM 

BEFORE ATTEMPTING TO ALIGHT. 

 
Please do not let us spoil your day by asking you to leave if 

you put yourselves or others in danger. 
 

 

Stay Safe! 


